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Dungog Shire Council 
198 Dowling Street 
DUNGOG NSW 2420 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
RE: Heritage Information 
 8 Grey St, Clarence Town 
 
 

The site is in the General Local Conservation Area - Clarence Town Grey Street Precinct. 
Number 8 Grey Street is not listed as a potential Heritage Item in the DCP (Part C, Schedule 
6), and as such, a Heritage Impact Statement is not required.  
The existing house, previously named “Riverview” is an 1850’s rendered house with heritage 
style lacework verandah frieze and federation style detailed verandah posts that were typical of 
this era. It is proposed to reuse these posts in the new gazebo to pay homage to the existing 
residence. The trees being removed (shown in red on the Site Plan – refer to Architectural 
Drawing A01) are not of any heritage significance in size or species. 
 
Refer also to the SEE 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
EJE ARCHITECTURE 
 

 
 
Glen Spicer 
Director 
 


